November 14, 2023
Mission with the participation of representatives of the World
Bank

On November 13, 2023, a mission was launched at the State
Institution “Development of Entrepreneurship in Agriculture”
with the participation of representatives of the World Bank
based on the results of activities within the framework of the
Strengthening Resilience of the Agriculture Sector Project.

According to the plan, from November 13 to November 29, 2023,
the mission will visit seed farms, agrological centers and
hold meetings with relevant ministries and departments, city
and regional authorities and beneficiaries for the development
of the agro-industrial complex.






